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Jessica Causgrove Selected to Participate in the 2015 NELC
Academy

News

2.27.15


Jessica Causgrove, an associate in the Chicago office, was recently selected to participate as a

Fellow in the 2015 NELC Academy. The Academy will be held during NELC’s 20th Annual Conference

on April 23-24, 2015 in Chicago, Illinois.

Please reach out to our Media team for any news inquiries. 
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